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Hello,

As a resident of Washington I feel strongly that we are in a position to lead the nation
in the necessary transition to a clean energy future.  We, through our legislators and
initiatives, have set aggressive but achievable goals along this path, and now is not
the time to cut back on them.  We are seeing more reports every day on the impacts
we are already experiencing in our lives and our ecconomy due to the changes that
have already occured and those we can expect.  If we don't stick to our goals we will
suffer from an ecconomy that needs to spend more time and enegy to address the
growing impacts of a warming climate and less on growth and the wellbeings of our
citizens.  

Keep the CETA goals and keep our ecconomy moving forward.

Thank you,

Robert Clawson
Blaine, WA
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